

MURANG'A UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS

CIRCULAR TO ALL STUDENTS

FROM: REGISTRAR- ASA DATE: 8TH JANUARY, 2024

TO: ALL STUDENTS **REF:** MUT/GC/REG-ASA/01/2015/VOL.1

RE: JANUARY - APRIL, 2024 LECTURE TAKE -OFF AND ADMINISTRATION OF CATS

This is to welcome all students back to the University for the January – April 2024 semester. We appreciate that most of the students have reported back on Campus and lectures have commenced as scheduled.

However, as we start the semester, please note the following;

- i. That **ALL STUDENTS** should report for the January–April 2024 Semester in **the ERP System.**
- ii. That for one to report for the semester in the ERP, students must have **cleared fees for the previous semesters.**
- iii. That **CAT 1** shall be administered from **Monday, 15**th **to Friday 19**th **January, 2024** and therefore, students are required to attend all lectures week to adequately prepare for the CAT.

Thank you.

PROF. RICHARD JUMA, Ph.D.

REGISTRAR, ARSA

Copy to: Vice Chancellor

Deputy Vice Chancellor (ARSA)

Finance Officer
Deans of School

Director, Mariira Campus

Ag. Director, Quality Assurance and Performance Management

Ag. Director, ICT

